
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Sunday, October 19, 2014         *         6:30 PM  - 9:00 PM 

Our Lady of Fatima Retreat House 
5353 East 56th Street 

Indianapolis, IN  46226 
 

The Office of Pro-Life and Family Life and Our Lady of Fatima Retreat 

House  are pleased to offer an evening for those working through 

infertility to come together with others who are or have been in this 

same struggle.  Infertility is a difficult journey, and often an isolating 

experience that many find hard to understand.  We want you to join us 

to learn about available resources within the Catholic community, hear 

others share their experiences, pray together, and receive support. 

 

Infertility is complex.  Each experience is different.  Each experience has 

elements of grief, loss, confusion, sadness, isolation, marital stress, and 

heartache.  With one evening, we cannot address the entire spectrum of 

infertility.  Here is what we do hope to offer each of you: 

 A place to be with God. 

 Resources within our local Catholic community, including 

treatment options, supportive ministries, adoption information, 

and blogs related to infertility. 

 Prayerful consideration of where your infertility journey is taking 

you – infertility treatment (including NaProTECHNOLOGY), 

choosing to adopt, and choosing to live as spiritual parents. 

 Although no two experiences are the same, validation and 

support from those who share the experience of infertility. 

 Compassion and connection. 

 Dinner AND Dessert.  

 
Please join us and help spread the word to 

couples you know who may be 
experiencing infertility. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       Our Time Together 
 
6:30 – 7:00 PM 
Gather and prayer service with  
Fr. Jim Farrell  
7:00 PM 
Dinner 
7:30 PM 
 Witness talks (couples) 
 Fr. Ryan McCarthy offers the 

church teaching on infertility 
 NaProTECHNOLOGY 

representative 
 
 
RSVP:  send email to or call Sandy 
Pasotti spasotti@archindy.org or 
(317) 545-7681 ext. 14 
 
COST:  No charge, however there 
will be an opportunity for a 
freewill donation. 
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